
Proceedings of Regular Board Meeting 

 
March 14, 2017 

 

The meeting was called to order by Village President, Mark Bade, at 6:00 

PM. Present were Trustees; Hartjes, Dorshorst, and Ziebell. Absent ; Trustee 

Suzda. The Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag opened the meeting. 

 

Trustee Ziebell moved that the minutes of the last meeting be approved as 

typed and distributed. Dorshorst seconded. Motion carried. 

 

President Bade has contacted the County in regard to the Paula Peters sewer 

problem. They told him they have no record of ever working on the line. It 

appears that the line in question is a vent line and not the sewer line. 

 

President Bade reported that being he has only one more month to serve as 

President that he thought he should leave the incoming President make the 

appointments to the Park Commission. 

 

Our attorney has returned the Junk Vehicle Ordinance with our suggested 

fees and penalties incorporated. It was reviewed and  Ziebell moved it’s 

adoption. Dorshorst seconded. Motion carried. The ordinance will be added 

to the Code of Ordinances  at 10-5-8. 

 

Trustee Ziebell who is also Sec-Treas  of the sanitary sewer system reported 

that an increase in sewer rates will be necessary by the end of the year. 

 

Trustee Hartjes has inspected the welcomes signs on highway 13/34 and said 

the entire signs are in very poor condition and will need to be rebuilt. 

Various options to accomplish this will be looked at. 

 

The listed bills were read and it was noted that we paid CAP Services their 

annual fee which they are supposed to take from the fund. The other bills 

were approved for payment. 

 

On motion and vote the meeting was adjourned. 

 

Respectfully submitted,            Ronald Peters      Village Clerk                    

 

 

 


